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Warren County has been exposed to several cases involving misappropriation of funds collected for the 
benefit of non-profit, church, school, charitable, or other community organizations.  The most recent case 
involves felony charges against the former director of the Lebanon Area Chamber of Commerce.  The 
unfortunate consequence of these cases is that thousands of dollars raised by community organizations are 
not being used for their intended purpose. 
 
As a result, Warren County Prosecutor David P. Fornshell and the Warren County Police Chiefs 
Association are again co-sponsoring a community training that provides information concerning money 
handling systems, anti-theft procedures, and internal controls for the benefit of community organizations.  
The training is designed for board members, officials, directors, and volunteers associated with non-
profit, church, school, charitable, or other community organizations.  The most recent training presented 
by Prosecutor Fornshell and the Chiefs Association attracted over 75 attendees. 
 
The training will be held on Monday, September 14, 2015, from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the Multipurpose 
Room of the Warren County Prosecutor’s Office, 520 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio.  The training is 
presented as a public service and is free and open to the public. 
 
For more information, contact the Warren County Prosecutor’s Office at (513) 695-1325. 
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